
From: Coakley, Kelly <Kelly.Coakley@admin.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/10/2016 10:24:48 AM
Subject: FW: Your message

Chaney-
 
Please see below.
 
Thanks-
Kelly
 
 
 
 
Kelly Coakley

Public Information Director, Office of the Executive Director

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 737-0555 

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Department of 
Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
 
From: Smith, Tim [mailto:tcsmith@greenvillenews.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 4:53 PM

To: Coakley, Kelly

Subject: RE: Your message
 
Kelly,
 
I’m doing a story on the fourth anniversary of the DOR data breach.  Since that time, there have been a number of 
cyber security changes for agencies.  Since that is being coordinated now at the Department of Administration, I 
wanted to ask for a listing of what all has been done since then by way of cyber security improvements and if any 
improvements are still being phased in or planned?  My deadline is Thursday morning.
 
Thanks!
 
Tim Smith
The Greenville News/Columbia Bureau
803.256.7367
 

From: Coakley, Kelly [mailto:Kelly.Coakley@admin.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 4:47 PM

To: Smith, Tim <tcsmith@greenvillenews.com>

Subject: Your message
 
Tim-
 
Good afternoon.  I received your phone message. Would you please email me your request and the questions you 
need answered? 
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Thanks-
 
Kelly
 
 
 
 
 
Kelly Coakley

Public Information Director, Office of the Executive Director

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 737-0555 

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Department of 
Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
 


